August 28, 2014

The Bascom Group, LLC 26 Corporate Park Dr. Ste 200 Irvine, CA 92606

Dear Friend:

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your recent gift to The UCI Foundation in support of the University of California, Irvine. We have much to be proud of as we approach our 50th anniversary in 2015. UC Irvine is ranked first in the U.S. and fourth in the world among the "100 Best Universities Less Than 50 Years Old," according to Times Higher Education. This is a remarkable distinction and highlights UCI's role in shaping the future of our community, the nation and the world and could only have been achieved in partnership with visionary donors, such as you.

We invite you to stay current on UCI's groundbreaking research and vital contributions via our website at www.uci.edu and Shaping the Future Campaign updates at www.ucifuture.com. Should you need additional information, please contact the Office of Donor Relations at 866.YOU.4UCI. Once again, thank you for your generous support and your investment in UC Irvine and our students.

Warm regards,

Lynn A. Rahn, CPA Chief Financial Officer

Jynn Pahn

UCI Foundation

